
Dear Sir 

I think the 15mph limit in the green lanes should most emphatically should be kept. When 
walking my dog along the green lanes in St Martin I have often been scared by cars 

exceeding the speed limit coming around bends and nearly running into my dog and myself. 
As a driver myself I know it can be difficult to keep to 15mph but if it is raised to 20mph most 

people will start to do 20-25 mph. 

Please keep the limit at 15mph. 


